
PUBLIC SUBMISSION
As of: 7/10/17 11:31 AM
Received: July 10, 2017
Status: Pending_Post
Tracking No. 1k1-8xfr-b633
Comments Due: July 21, 2017
Submission Type: Web

Docket: EBSA-2017-0004
Request for Information on the Fiduciary Rule and Prohibited Transaction Exemptions

Comment On: EBSA-2017-0004-0001
Fiduciary Rule and Prohibited Transaction Exemptions; Request for Information

Document: EBSA-2017-0004-DRAFT-0015
Comment on FR Doc # 2017-14101

Submitter Information

Name: David Coles

General Comment

In reference to RIN 1210-AB82, our firm feels it would be best to extend the transition period 
beyond January 1 2018. Further, we look forward to the DOL continuing to review and review 
the Fiduciary Rule to include further innovations allowing fee based annuities, new 
technologies and other items to make compliance with the Fiduciary Rule easier and more 
efficient for advisers. Our greatest concern is for the client and any way we can remain 
compliant while spending our time focusing on the needs of the client would be appreciated.
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